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 ELPRO Technologies 
9/12 Billabong Street 
Stafford  QLD  4053 
Australia 
tel: +61 7 3352 8600 
fax: +61 7 3352 8677 

 
 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
1435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD  21046 
USA 
 
07-September-2016  
 
 
SUBJECT- FCC C2PC Application for FCC ID: O9P-E2-950 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Changes, as detailed in the attached documents, have been made to the device 
identified by the above FCC ID.
 
It is requested that a Class 2 Permissive Change assessment is carried out in order
that the device can continue to be FCC certified to FCC Part 90 and 101. 
 
Regards,    

 
 
 
 
Harry Courtice 
Engineering Manager 


